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International Student Track 
 
 
Student Session 3 
 
Date: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 Time: Tentative 1:00 – 2:00 pm 
Room: Hospedería Fonseca 
 
Title: 
The Importance of Mentoring Experiences for Underrepresented Students 
 
Abstract: 
Presentation title: The Importance of Mentoring Experiences for Underrepresented Students.    This presentation will give 
the attendees an opportunity to understand the importance of having mentoring programs to give our underrepresented 
students an opportunity to grow academically, professionally, and personally. We will dive into the historical content, 
mentoring theories, definition, and impact that formal and informal mentoring offer students of color in particular our 
Latinx students. The presentation will touch on programming ideas as well as support system to our students. 
 
Presenters: 
Ms. Maria Moreno 
Assistant Dean of Students for Community Standards 
SUNY Old Westbury 
Brooklyn, NY  
United States 


